October 2, 2020

Kiwanis Seminole Breakfast Club
c/o Charlene Jasmin

1001 Starkey Road, Lot 293
Largo, FL 33771-3183

Dear Charlene and Club Members,

Thank you for your generosity and kindness. On behalf of the Interfaith Food Pantry we thank you for your
donation of $42.00. As our demand for food increases, your support gives so many people hope and
encouragement!

Please stay safe, healthy and smiling.
You are a blessing!

Sincerely,

S
Gloria J.T. Smith
Corresponding
Secretary
& the entire Volunteer Interfaith Food Pantry Team
GloriaSmithC21@gmail.com



